
 
 
 
 

As we are not going to be back in school for World Book Day on Thursday 

4th March, we have decided to join in with a competition that we can all 

participate in from home.   

We are going to join the ‘Toilet Roll Challenge’ detailed below. 

 

 
 

Your challenge is to create a character or book cover using a tube such as 

a toilet roll or a kitchen roll tube.  You will then need to email photos of 

your creations to me at ​shill@olota.uk​ ​before​ Wed 24th February. 

I will forward our entries to Babcock by the deadline and judging will 

take place on 1st March, with the winning schools being notified on 2nd.  

Prizes​ should be sent out in time for World Book Day! 

 

 
 

Please only send photos of your creations.  

Do not​ bring any into school.  
Thank you.  
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